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MEMORANDUM 

TO All Heads of Offices and EMS Officers 
Central Office 

FROM The Undersecretary 
Management and Technical Services 

SUBJECT : EMS GENERAL AWARENESS TRAINING 

DATE 

In support to the DENR's commitment to heighten the environmental awareness 
and responsibility as provided for in the approved EMS environmental policy, the 
EMS Champions successfully conducted the EMS Awareness Training from 
October 08 to 28, 2004. A total of four hundred seventy-nine (479) or 62% 
officials and employees from forty (40) offices benefited from this worthy 
undertaking. 

In order that all our officials and employeeswill become aware on the substance 
of EMS in our daily operations and making this a way of our lives, those who 
failed to attend this activity are hereby enjoined to be present on November 30, 
2004 at the HRDS Function Room 1, either at 9:30 - 11:30 A.M. or 2:00 - 4:00 
P.M. 

All designated EMS Officers per Division shall coordinate the attendance of the 
participants to Mr. Jet Abrera or Ms. Cecille Salandanan at loc. 2116. Likewise, 
all Heads of Offices shall ensure the full attendance of their staff to this 
awareness training. 

For strict compliance. 
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Let's Go Green! 


